
T H E  T H R E E  C ' S  C A F E

An invite for all to join this virtual event and stand with us

supporting nurses and midwives globally . The Three C 's Cafe

project was inspired by the Frazzled Cafe concept , developed by

comedian Ruby Wax in the UK . Members of the Global Nurses &

Midwives Rotary Club (GNMRC) envisage that the one hour virtual

cafes , which will be offered a number of times each month , will

provide a supportive and safe space for midwives and nurses to

check in , connect and chat with colleagues globally . The virtual

cafes will provide a collegial space to connect and chat about

shared experiences . Each cafe will be facilitated by two members

from the GNMRC who have been trained in the cafe facilitation

process .

RSVP - Charter President Wendy McIntosh by 
Monday 2nd May 2022 email wendy@davaar.com.au

Wednesday 4 May | 1830hrs AEST
This is a virtual event conducted via zoom

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7402419425
Meeting ID: 740 241 9425

The zoom room will be open from 1800hrs AEST

mailto:wendy@davaar.com.au

